
Representatives of the state of Oregon: 
 
I am writing in support of HB2797, Taylor’s Law. It is a common sense, long overdue law. I am shocked at 
the lack of consequences that are currently in place for drug dealers who murder ill people by providing 
them with poison all in the pursuit of dirty money. Please get these drug dealers off the street.  
 
I am a teacher, and I am tired of seeing our children’s futures destroyed by the predatory practices of 
these drug dealers. Please act quickly and pass Taylor’s Law to protect all those at risk.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Kopka 
 


